
Tēnā koe Oliver 

 

Request for Information pursuant to the Local Government Official Information and 

Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) 

 

Thank you for your correspondence of 1 May 2023, in which you have requested the following 
official information: 

“Please provide a breakdown of all the bonuses/pay awards your organisation has 
given out to its employees in the 2022/2023 financial year.  

o Please ensure this breakdown includes job title, position description, salary 
band and an indication of the value of the salary band. 

o By breakdown I mean the number of bonuses/pay awards given out and the 
value of each bonus. 

For the Executive/Senior Leadership team, I would like the same information in a 
separate summary.” 

 
Hutt City Council does not pay bonuses to its staff.  Accordingly, your request for this 
information is refused under section 17(e) of the Act, that the document alleged to contain the 
information requested does not exist. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this response. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
freephone 0800 802 602. 
 

Please note that this letter may be published on the Council’s website. 

 

 

Nāku noa, nā  

 

 
 

Susan Sales 

Senior Advisor, Official Information and Privacy 

19 May 2023 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Oliver Bryan 

  

s7(2)(a)




